

# Guildford Accordion Club

# Newsletter 16th June 2017

# Masahiro Ogawa

Masahiro started playing the accordion at 5 years old taught by his mother who is a piano and accordion teacher. Since 12 years he has been self-taught and had no further other formal type of training. He soon developed his own style of playing, particularly enjoying playing film scores.

He is returning to Japan after spending 3 years in London so we are fortunate to have him play for us this evening. We wish him all the best for the future. Please give him a warm welcome.

#### All Hallows Music Festival

Julie North will be playing at All Hallows Church on Friday 23rd June. The concert starts at 7.30. There is a car park in Erncroft Way TW1 1DA

The program will consist of works by Bach and Scarlatti, original contemporary works, folk musette and tango

# **Kennet Accordion Orchestra**

Musical Director: Nigel Pasby A.B.C.A.(TD) L.B.C.A.

The orchestra will be performing a wide varied programme to suit all musical tastes at two concerts in Somerset.

Movie themes, Pop, Classical you will be amazed at the sound! Join us at either or both

DUNSTER CASTLE SOMERSET on Saturday 24th June 2017 At approx 1pm

MINEHEAD BANDSTAND SOMERSET on Sunday 25th June 2017 approx 2pm Check them out on:

www.kennetaccordionorchestra.com or contact: Nigel on 07595380810

#### **Middlesex Accordion Orchestra**

They are playing at the bandstand in Alexandra Gardens Park, Windsor, SL4 1QZ on 24th June at 1.30.

# **Crawley Accordion Orchestra**

Will be playing at Woking Park Bandstand, Kingfield Road, Woking, GU22 9BA on Sat. 1st July 2.00- 4.00pm. I am sure they will appreciate your support.

#### A Summer Concert

Leipzig Accordion Ensemble & The London Intermediate Accordion Orchestra are playing on 1st July 2017 at 3.30.

St Gabriel's Church, Pimlico, Warwick Square SW1V 2AD

Tickets can be paid for this evening see Anita or from www.ticketsource.co.uk/londonao

#### **Condolences**

It is with great sadness that we tell you that Barbara Shakespeare, one of our members died last Sunday. She was always willing to lend a hand at the club and will be greatly missed.

There will be a service at All Saints Church Sanderstead South Croydon on 14th July 2017 at 12.30 for friends and family.

Afterwards a funeral service for family only at the Crematorium.

We all would like to offer our condolences to her husband Stan and their family.

Next Club Night
21st July 2017

Look forward to seeing you all!

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook